
GOOD’S DISPOSAL SERVICE TOTER PLACEMENT INSTRUCTIONS: 

In the next few weeks your trash toters will start to be serviced by an 
automated side loader truck (ASL). During service of your home, there will 
be one driver operating the truck and no loaders on the back of the truck. 
This application for service provides a safer operation for our employees 
and your community. When you know how to place your cans for pickup, 
you’re helping our drivers to do their jobs safely and effectively. 

Here are some tips for proper trash can placement: 

1. Do not block. In order to keep cost down and our drivers safe, some of our Good’s 
trucks use an automated arm to collect the trash cans from the curb. It is very 
important that the cans are not blocked by vehicles or other obstructions that can 
prevent the truck’s arm from easily reaching the cans. 
 

2. Cans should open towards the street. Do not place your cans sideways or 
backwards at the curb. The lids should always open towards the street to prevent 
damage to the lid/can. 

 
3. Give the cans some room. Whether you have one or multiple cans, you should 

always leave a minimum of 2-3 feet between the can and other objects (additional 
carts, mailboxes, trees, etc.) Always ensure the cans are visible for the driver to see 
and service. 
 

4. Trash Cans- All trash must now go inside the toter. No bags are allowed outside of 
the toter. Items should be placed into trash bags to help keep your carts clean and 
trash contained. This prevents trash from blowing around when being emptied.  
 

5. The best placement for a cart is at the end of the driveway or on the grass within 2-3 
feet from the road and any other objects. 

Thank you for your cooperation. If you have any questions, please use the contact 
information below. Also, please be sure to register your email address to receive service 
notifications directly from Good’s Disposal Service. 

Office: 717-859-1879 

Email: info@goodsdisposalservice.com 

Website: www.goodsdisposalservice.com 


